



Dear customer

Once again, a year is drawing to a close, giving us the opportunity to reflect on the essentials. For this reason, instead of making customer gifts, we are supporting the Bodelschwingh Hospice "Haus Franz" in Dülken-Viersen with a donation.

This year has shown us again the importance of trust, cohesion and reliability. We are happy to know that you are still by our side and we look forward to your continuing support. Therefore, we would like to thank you especially this year for your trust, the very good cooperation and the successful implementation of our joint projects.

We are grateful to be able to continue supplying you with high-quality products as usual in the future and are looking forward to new challenges awaiting us in the coming year. We look forward to mastering them together with you!

We wish you and your loved ones a peaceful and happy Christmas time and a relaxing holiday season, as well as a successful start to the New Year 2023!

YOUR ES&S TEAM